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2016-2017 Annual Report National Liaison Officer 

National Liaison Officers Report 2016 – 2017 
I have been a member of the National committee for 2 years and I am committed to helping 3DAAA Archery 
succeed and grow on every level.  
I have personally been involved in archery for 35 years and believe it is the sport of families. Not many other 
sports allow for you to compete and have family time all at once. 
National Duties  
The main duties done on a day to day level have been receiving and replying to Communication from 
Members of the association. Looking back through emails, the main areas of focus for communication have 
been: 

• Membership - renewals, missing cards etc .  
o This area had some concerns originally when there was a back log of memberships. This 

have been solved with the changing of the postal address to Gunnedah 
• Locations of clubs and what required to Join – all communication back was both in email and Phone 

call ( If number was available ), advising of the information on the webpage. 
• Nationals / Calendar –  

o These were originally late last year after the nationals and again recently. Rumours flying 
around the association that the nationals had been confirmed to be at Nambucca by 
members of the committee, however it hadn’t been officially released to the public .It has 
been in the past that the Calendar for the next year is actually presented at Nationals. 

As well as the above duties, I was also involved National Titles held in Nambucca Heads in various 
capacities: 

• I spoke with local businesses and organised discounts for the local Subway for archers, This then 
led to conversations for further sponsorship in 2017. Range catering for 2017. 

• I helped organise the meet and great at the Nambucca bowls club as well as assisting with 
merchandise sales and shoot packs. 

• I ran and organised the top 10 shootout, in a new format which was received well by the members 
• Organised the 1 off special shirts for the “shirt design” competition. These were provided FOC by 

BLK . 
 

I have also been liaising with a shirt supplier for 3DAAA clubs, allowing all clubs to be able to design their 
own club shirts and have smaller order quantities available for the smaller clubs. There is no setup / artwork 
charge, minimum order of 10 shirts in various sizes. The shirts are sublimated to allow for endless 
possibilities. 
This supplier has been used recently to make the shirts for our archers competing at the World IBO titles. 
QLD 
Consistent communication with QLD Clubs throughout times at Sanctioned and regular club shoots.  
NSW 
 Awaiting report for NSW State REP. 
There has been quite a bit of communication recently in NSW with specific clubs with concerns. 
Unfortunately, I was not included in these conversations. 
VIC  
See Attached. 
 
 
Regards, 
Rhys Aizlewood 
National Liaison Officer 
3DAAA 


